
29 North Park, Gerrards Cross, Buckinghamshire SL9 8JA
Our boutique luxury home delivering individual care for our residents

On May 17th, Austenwood hosted its much-anticipated Annual Spring Party,
and it was a resounding success. The event was well attended, with

residents, families, and staff coming together to enjoy the festive
atmosphere. Our dedicated Activity Team, along with Chef Christopher and
his talented kitchen staff, went above and beyond to make the day special.
The home and gardens were beautifully decorated to welcome our guests,

and everyone enjoyed a delightful buffet filled with delicious treats.
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The brilliant Performing Pets brought along a collection of adorable
animals for the residents and visitors to interact with. They had lambs,
goats, ducklings and chicks as well as rabbits and a mini pig. The most

popular pets were the budgerigars, cockatiel and parrot. These sat on the
shoulders or arms of many people for quite some time and were oohed

and aahed over. They seemed to take it all in their stride. 

Performing Pets and Heidi Browne

Adding to the festivities, the Activity Team organised a lively raffle and
tombola, raising an impressive £340 - thank you to everyone who took part!

Guests were also treated to a fantastic performance by the brilliant and
talented Heidi Browne, whose unique twist on classic favourites had

everyone smiling.
It was truly a joyful occasion for all who attended, made even better by the

glorious weather, which allowed us to make the most of our lovely
courtyard garden.



Austenwood paid respects to the fallen heroes of the Second World War
on VE day, we all stood for the 2 minutes silence and remembered those
who gave their lives to protect our futures. Our residents were very happy
to take part in the celebrations of the day and enjoyed a good old British

lunch of Sausage and Mash with jam roly poly and custard for dessert.
The dining room was laid up in street party style and this made for a very

social mealtime.

VE Day 80  Celebrationth

There is a busy month ahead in June with several special days in the
calendar.

Blue Light Breakfast and Fire and Rescue service visit on 18  June from
8am - 11am for breakfast and 10am - 12pm for an informative talk about

fire safety.

th

We have our Open Day on Sunday 22  June - come and experience life
at Austenwood!

nd

To book a viewing 01277 886 299 Alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

Blue Light Breakfast!
All first responders and
NHS workers welcome.
18  June from 08:00th


